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Attn:  Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

765 South Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

July 2, 2016

 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

I support Alternative (P) with some modification.

 

Stubble height on grasses should be at the 4 inch level, not higher.  Some grasses don't grow to 8 inches.  Each

allotment should be managed individually.  Let ranchers and Forest Personnel make proper decisions for what is

best on the allotments.

 

With wolves and cattle conflicts, we need timber harvesting to create more safety openings. Timber harvest is

important to our forage availability because of its transitory nature.

 

I am a young rancher working with my family and I hope my kids as a family can keep ranching.  Forest grazing

is needed to support our private property.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Kelsey Dawson

 


